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        May 5, 2025 

 

Dear Residents: 

 

The Bureau of Water will be flushing water mains between the hours of midnight and 4:00 a.m. on 

Friday, May 9, 2025, Friday May 16, 2025 AND Friday May 23, 2025.  Except for emergencies and/or 

repairing hydrants during the normal work day, our program will be conducted in the neighborhoods of: 

 

Coralyn Avenue, Reynal Road, Hillair Circle, 

Holbrooke Road, Topland Road,  

North Street, Saxon Wood Road, Rosedale Avenue, 

Soundview Avenue, Old Mamaroneck Road, Gedney Farms 

 

This operation may cause some discoloration of the water, so washing clothes is not recommended 

during this brief time (midnight – 4:00 a.m.) however the water quality remains the unchanged and is 

still safe for drinking.  If you experience any discoloration of your water, simply run cold water until the 

water runs clear. 

 

We regret any inconvenience, but this is a necessary maintenance and safety requirement. 

 

For further information, please call 914-422-1220. 

        

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stefania A. Mignone 

Commissioner of Public Works 

 


